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1. Please be informed that there will be a meeting of all SPG and SSG Advisers on
Thursday, 1:30 — 4:30 PM, March 19, 2015 at the Lib Hub, Pob. City of San Jose
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To: ELEMENTARY and SECONDARY SCHOOL HEADS
|
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del Monte.
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2. The topics to be discussed are:
| - Requirements on the preparation of consolidated reports as stipulated in the
} DepEd Memorandum No. 17, s. 2015 to be submitted to the Office of the
| Undersecretary for Regional Operations, DepEd Central Office on March 30,
2015

- Comprehensive Report and Evaluation of the conduct of Elections

3. Your usual support and Qnderstanding regarding this matter is appreciated.

it vk

GERMELINA H. PASCUAL
Schools Division Superintendent

“Collaborating with our Lieaders, Caring for our lsearners




